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 “Technology is not the problem. It is how we use it!  

Breck’s Last Game – Primary and secondary resources available  

We are delighted to inform you that, after months of consultation, Breck’s Last Game, a major new film 

aimed at protecting children from online grooming, along with a comprehensive resource pack, is now 

available for use in your school. 

The online pack includes lesson plans which have been developed with the support of the Breck 
Foundation.  We recommend whole school delivery in KS3 and KS4 lessons. 

Many of you were involved in the consultation process which has helped to shape the final product – 

thanks to everybody who gave their time and input. Please be aware that feedback from practitioners, key 

organisations and partner agencies has resulted in two versions of the film being made – one which 

includes a short scene featuring a knife and one which doesn’t. It is up to you and your staff to decide 

which version is most appropriate for your pupils.  

Therefore, in the pack, contained in the link below, you will find:  

 Confidential links to two versions of Breck’s Last Game – these are non-downloadable and strictly for 

use in schools only – they are not for further dissemination as the film won’t be released online until 

early 2019, to ensure the film is first shown to students in controlled, supportive environments. 

 

 A parent presentation – we recommend you invite parents to view the film in advance of it being 

shown to children, so they can give permission for their child to see it - and be encouraged to share 

the film’s key messages with their children.  

Three lesson plans and accompanying resources for each one. 

 A Breck Foundation flyer for students. 

 A fact sheet for parents. 

 Four films from Lorin LaFave, Breck Bednar’s mother – telling Breck’s story, explaining 

the importance of the project, one for parents and one for teachers.  

Please note: The resource pack is being hosted by Essex Police so the link will take you to their website. To 

access the pack click on this link: https://essex.police.uk/breckslastgame Use the following login details:  

Username: breck 

Password: br3c 

Support - The aim of the resource packs is to facilitate the delivery of Breck’s Last Game by school staff, with 

the support of safeguarding leads and school nurses. If however there are particular issue in your   school 

which you feel warrant a member of our CSE team being present at screenings, please get in touch with 

rise@northants.pnn.police.uk. There are also primary resources available please contact Claire via email 

below, to get hold of them.     

Please don’t hesitate to contact Claire if you have any queries. 

Claire Tompkins - Claire.Tompkins@northants.pnn.police.uk  
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